
12/11/2018 

MR David McNeil 
178 Sydney Rd. ST 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
fmbty@yahoo.com.au 

RE: DA2018/1708 - 195 Sydney Road FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I hereby wish to register my objection to the proposed construction of a boarding house 
situated at 195-197 Sydney Rd. Fairlight.
This project isn't in keeping with the largely residential & small business enterprises located in 
this family oriented area.
Availability of parking is becoming more difficult by the day & the spaces proposed in this 
project will be insufficient.

I vehemently object to this development. 

Sent: 12/11/2018 4:14:27 PM
Subject: Online Submission


